
Transition at 
Hassell

Evidence ME - New starter families will have access to
Evidence ME 
Preschools will be sent our starting school e-book
Virtual Parents evening for new families
Recorded meet the teacher and starting school video
releassed. 

Early June 2021

Miss Ryan's virtual classroom is released via Google
Classroom.  Each week there will be a new activity
available to complete.  Families may wish to share their
child's creations and experiences via Evidence ME
Pre-school visits where possible
Harold's Adventures -Our class bear Harold will send out
his friends to your home.  Over the summer we hope
that you will share your adventures with us.   

Mid June 2021

Visit to school - Wednesday 25th August
You will get a suprise in the post too! 

August 2021
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We have been getting ready to meet our new children that will be joining
Hassell Primary in September.  We are so excited to meet you. We have
lots of fun things planned that will help us to get to know each other.  

Below is a list of transition activities.  
Miss Ryan & Mrs Broome will contact you with details of each activity.


